
Minutes Of Regular Meeting Of OIDC Of May 10, 2012 
 
 
   Present: Emerson, Stark, Monaco, Petersen, Bartle 
 
 
President Emerson called the meeting to order at 10.00 AM 
 
It was noted that a quorum was not present. Pending a meeting with a quorum present, 
present officers will continue to serve until the official election. 
 
Treasurer Stark gave the Treasurer’s Report. 
 
It was noted that the website for OIDC is up and running. Comments from OIDC members 
concerning the business and general atmosphere in the Oxford area are solicited for the 
website, i.e. what are benefits of conducting business and living in the Oxford area. 
 
Terry Stark solicited input for the joint Oxford Village/Town master plan, specifically, 
looking for a younger Village participant. 
 
It was noted that R&C would have a new owner. 
 
It also appears that Oxford will be gaining a flower shop.  Members present were enthusiastic 
and felt that OIDC should step up and offer financial help if warranted and requested. 
 
Terry Stark to meet with Peg LoPresti to discuss Village options on the Route 12S building 
adjacent to the municipal building. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00 AM. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
          
         
 
 
            
       Roger Monaco – Secretary 
 


